
 
  

  
 

  
 

   

 

   

 

     

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Curriculum Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, April 10, 2019 
Elementary Principal’s Office 

8:30 a.m. 

Carol O’Neil called the meeting to order. 

Members Present: Heidi Hartz, Jennifer Malueg, and Carol O’Neil 

Also Present: Director of Teaching & Learning Lisa Krohn, Principal Neil O’Connell, Principal 

Melissa Enger, Pupil Services Director Stacy Pustina, and Melissa Christian 

Melissa Enger verified that the meeting was properly posted pursuant to § 19.84(1) Wis. 

Statutes. 

Motion by Malueg/Hartz to adopt the agenda as posted with #7 moved before #5.  Motion 
Carried. 

Mrs. Krohn informed the Committee about current curriculum and personalized learning.  She 
also discussed the use of e-books (on-line) and summer professional development. 

Mr. O’Connell talked about the math meets. 

The Committee went into the art and music rooms.  Mrs. Potts and Mrs. Hataj explained what a 

typical class looks like as far as how they structure the class with whole group lesson and then 

breaking into small group for independent work. 

The next meeting will be Wednesday, May 8th at 8:00 a.m. in the MS/HS, discussing where we 
are at with curriculum goals to get new committee up to date.  We will also showcase the first 

graders and their bird unit. 

Motion by Hartz/Malueg to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Melissa Enger 
Elementary Principal 


